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14 th September 1938

Dear Dr. Simpson:

•ft Paul B. Jarrett.

Thank you for your note of the thirteenth.

We are returning a copy of Mr. Jarrett*s letter, 
together with a copy of our reply.

Since Mr. Jarrett»s questions pertain to the require­
ments for admission to the Faculty of Medicine, we are sure it 
would be better for you to write him direct.

Sincerely,

z,
Principales1 Secretary ' / > /-

*::;g

Dr. J. C. Simpson, Associate Dean 
Faculty of Medicine
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